
 

 

 

  

 

 

DATE: May 17, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: First Read of Proposed New High School Course Visual and Performing 

Arts - Music for 2023-2024 

 

PRESENTED BY: Kerstin Kramer, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

  
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Information Only - First Read of Proposed New High School Course Visual and Performing Arts 

- Music for 2023-2024 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

The proposed new High School course Visual and Performing Arts - Music will allow the 

students to develop various technological skills associated with careers in the music industry. 

Students will progress through units centered on an introduction to music production hardware, 

sequencing and looping, compositional technique, MIDI, recording live sound, editing, mixing 

and mastering, and the music technology business. 

 

The course will be offered to students in grade levels 9 - 12 and is a one-year course. Five credits 

per semester will be earned. There are no prerequisites to take this course. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: Instructional Materials Fund 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner for Kerstin Kramer, Assistant Superintendent of Educational 

Services 

 

Attachment:  TTUSD Course Description - Music 

 


